
Recreation Commission 

October 21, 2013 

Arena Downstairs Meeting Room 

In Attendance: Peter Lachapelle, Sheila Colson, Paul Roberts, Art Jacobs, Anne 
May, Chris Bowlen, Jeff Turgeon, Lauren Colanto 

 

1. Accepted minutes of September meeting. 
2. Chris reviewed the financials- no questions from commission members. 
3. Lauren Colanto was introduced as the new program Coordinator. All 

welcomed her to the new position. 
4. Art provided an update on Squamanagonic. 

a.  Recreation Staff had a successful workday on October 11th.  
b. County Corrections will provide 2 work days to help. 
c. Back 9 holes of disc golf are finished but not yet completely cleared. In 

the spring signage, arrows, & maps will be available. 
d. Recreation Dept will work out a schedule with local police agencies 

regarding  use of the “firing range” on the property. 
5. Anne May’s retirement was announced- December 17th will be her last day. 

Applications for the position are being accepted until October 23rd. 
6. Anne provided an update on programs currently in progress and on upcoming 

programs. 
7. Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm 
8. Next meeting  - November 18th 

 

 


